
Busa urges South Africans to support new cabinet 

Business Unity South Africa (Busa) says the announcement of the new cabinet by 

President Cyril Ramaphosa ends the uncertainty about the successful establishment 

of a Government of National Unity (GNU). 

In a statement, Busa says the announcement signals that South African leaders are 

now ready to put aside their differences and tackle the social and economic 

development tasks at hand. 

The organisation’s CEO designate, Khulekani Mathe has also urged all South Africans 

to support the new cabinet. 

Mathe says, “We are aware that not everybody will be happy with the appointments, 

but we call on all South Africans to unite behind the cabinet. Our priorities as Busa 

include creating an environment to attract investment and professionalisation of public 

service and bring public finance under control.” 

 

Source: Tshepo Mongoai - https://www.sabcnews.com/sabcnews/busa-urges-south-
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